
Health funds do not select dentists on the basis of their training, experience, 
quality of facilities or ability to provide a wide range of treatments. They 
select purely on cost to the fund, and profit they can make. Worse still, they’re 
increasing premiums and excluded treatments, whilst reducing rebate benefits, 
leaving you more out of pocket than if you paid for dental treatments without 
any health cover. All while dictating who you, the patient, should see.

DOES YOUR 
HEALTH 
FUND 
CHOOSE 
YOUR 
DENTIST?



HOW IMPORTANT 
IS TRUSTING AND 
KNOWING WHO IS 
TREATING YOU?
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Is that fair?

Freedom of choice is a right – not a “benefit” that Health Funds can give 
or take away.

Why you should choose your own dentist: 

1.	� Dealing with someone you know you can trust
2. 	� Full confidence in their ability and integrity to provide you with high quality 

care and treatments
3. 	 Long-term personal relationship – not just a Health Fund number
4. 	 Importance in knowing your dental history in assessing treatment options
5. 	 Free to choose a practice to suit your location and availability preference
6. 	� Knowing you will be offered all treatment options

Exercise your freedom of choice

We are an independent dentist network member, driven by care not by profit. We’re 
not accountable to a health fund or corporate management. We offer all the above 
benefits, plus the option for you to self-insure.

Speak to our friendly staff for more information.
Call us now on 08 9336 9999


